ANNOUNCEMENT

UPDATED
11 May 2021

Dear OMPH Parishioners,

Further to our Prime Minister’s announcement that the
whole of Malaysia will be placed under MCO from 12t
May to 7" June 2021, please note that:-

ALL MASSES (weekday and weekend) are
SUSPENDED from 10" May to 7" June 2021.

An announcement will be made after the MCO as to
when Masses will resume.

Let us all pray without ceasing for an end of this
pandemic seeking the intercession of Our Mother of
Perpetual Help.

Let us together stay safe and stay healthy,
In Him there is fullness of redemption

Rev Fr Patriek Magsang CSsR
Parish Priest



